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         Thursday 25th January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Further to our letter regarding our new 1:1 iPad initiative and our subsequent family information 

evening, please find attached documentation which offers more detail about our plans moving 

forward. Included within are policies, procedures, and key information. For those who were unable 

to attend, please find a recording of the presentation that you can watch here: 

https://www.iftl.co.uk/devices/info_families/ 

After you have read the documentation, we invite you to share with us that you have read and agree 

to the details set out and wish for the iPad to go home with your child. If you require further 

information first, you are welcome to contact the school. 

To indicate that you are happy for the iPad to go home please log into My Child at School and select 

Parental consent, here you will see all the options for consent, for the iPad it is  -‘I have read and 
agree to the details outlined on the documentation shared and wish for the iPad to go with my 

child.’ 

We ask that the consent is confirmed by Monday 12th February. This is not the confirmed date that 

iPads will go home – we will communicate this to you in due course. 

Kind regards 

Headteacher 
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